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From: Rebecca Jean Emigh
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Pertaining to the Planning Commission hearing to be held July 28, 2022 for Nordic Aquafarms California, LLC,

Record Number PLN-2020-16698.
Date: Monday, July 25, 2022 9:51:50 AM

Please deny the final EIR-it should not be certified and the permit should be denied. This
project will emit too much greenhouse gas and use too much electricity. Humboldt Bay
already had sustainable aquaculture.

Rebecca Jean Emigh
Professor Sociology, UCLA
18135 Karen Drive
Tarzana CA 91356
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